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From: s 47F
Sent: Thursday, 25 April 2024 11:20 AM
To: FOI
Subject FOI request
You don't often get email from s47F Learn why this is important

Good afternoon,

Under the Freedom of Information Act 1982, this Freedom of Information request is seeking all email and
other communication including meeting requests or minutes and any record of phone calls between:

Ms Julie Inman Grant, e-Safety Commissioner or the Office of the e-safety commissioner,

and

X Corp.,

regarding social media posts made by Senator Ralph Babet between 15th and 24th April 2024 on the platform X.

Kind regards,

s 47F

Office of Senator Ralph Babet
United Australia Party Senator for Victoria

‘s 47F
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RALPH
BABET

UNITEDAUSTRALLA PARTY
SENATOR FOR VICTORIA

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the named recipients. If you are not one of the named recipients you are not permitted
to disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail or documents attached to it. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by
mistake then delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted,

corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the
contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.





